
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

The Bristol Select Board will hold a public hearing in accordance with RSA 33:8-a 

for the purpose of discussing the proposed authorization of a bond or note in 

excess of $100,000 relating to the construction of a Public Safety Building. The 

hearing will be held Thursday, February 3, 5:30 PM at the Bristol Town Office: 

Meeting Room A located at 5 School Street, Bristol, NH 03222. Snow date is 

Friday, February 4, at the Bristol Town Office at 5:30 PM.  

All related information is available for review at www.townofbristolnh.org or 

may be obtained at the Bristol Town Office.  

 


